TAHOE TRUCKEE SIERRA DISPOSAL COQ., INC.
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS ON PROPOSED RATE INCREASE

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held at 8:00 a.m. on June 30, 2009 in the El Dorado County Board of
Supervisors Meeting Room located at 330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA. The public hearing will consider a request to provide
Tahoe Truckee Sierra Disposal Co., Inc., which operates within El Dorado County, a rate increase to disposal fees.
Cardboard service is additionally now being offered at a reduced fee, representing the service portion for collection but no
charge for the disposal portion. It is proposed that the new total rate structure be effective July 1, 2009, The schedule of
the current and proposed rates is as follows:

RESIDENTIAL
One 32 gal canfweek 15.95 22,38
Two 32 gal canfweek 21.50 29.57
Senior Citizen 12.87 18.27
COMMERCIAL SERVICE CARDBOARD RATE
3yd. 1 xweek 194.42 281.05 151.50
3 yd. 2 x week 367.12 502.01 244.36
3 yd. 3 x week 539.92 723.07 nfa
4 yd, 1 x week 249.49 351.31 179.14
4 yd. 2 x week 457.11 615.66 273.43
4 yd. 3 x week 664.64 944.05 nfa
6 yd. 1 x week 360.80 493.51 236.06
6 yd. 2 x week 706.52 935.54 421.89
6 yd. 3 x week 1,052.34 1,377.74 n/a

Allinterested parties may attend and be heard, or may write their comments to the El Dorado County Board of
Supervisors, 330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA. 95667
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